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Kirkwood Resident: 

 

Pace Construction Company is under contract with the City of Kirkwood to resurface 

city streets and perform concrete improvements throughout Kirkwood. If you are 

receiving this letter, we are resurfacing the street or streets near your house. 

 

We will be working on these streets periodically from August through October. The 

work hours for this construction will be 7 AM to 6 PM. “No Parking” signs will be 

placed along the streets we will be working on with dates that parking will be 

prohibited from 7 am to 6 pm. Before the signs are placed and after they are removed, 

street parking will be allowed as per local laws and regulations. 

 

Unfortunately, as with any construction activity, there will be inconveniences that 

residents will be faced with.  These inconveniences include no parking on streets and 

restricted traffic flow during hours of operation within the project limits.  Traffic will 

be restricted to a minimum of one lane in each direction or will be rerouted along 

nearby streets during work hours, but all streets will be fully open to traffic at the end 

of each work day.   

 

Please remind children that construction work zones are extremely dangerous and that 

playing around parked and especially moving equipment should be avoided at all 

times. 

 

Thank you again for your patience and if you have any questions or concerns regarding 

the construction process you may contact Kevin Oberkirsch at our office at (314) 524-

7223.  If you have any questions directed towards the City of Kirkwood, you may 

contact the construction inspector, Dennis Smith at (618) 920-0150. 


